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EVALUATION FORM, FALL 2005 
SOSANT2550 MEDICAL ANTHROPOLOGY 
Please take the time to fill out this evaluation form and hand it in at the end of class today. 
 
 
Are you enrolled in a bachelor program? If yes, which? ____________________________________ 
 
I am an “enkeltemnestudent” _________________ 
 
I am a foreign exchange student _________________ 
 

Has SOSANT2250 been useful for your bachelor program? Yes        No       Don’t know  

 

Lectures 
 Yes No    
Have you followed the 
SOSANT2550 lectures 
regularly? If not, why? 
 

 

     

 Usually Sometimes Rarely Never  
Have you usually been prepared 
for the lectures? 

 

         
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 Usually Sometimes Rarely Never  

Have the lectures helped you 
understand the required reading 
for SOSANT2550? 

 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 Yes No    

Was the lecturer well-prepared 
and engaged in the material? 
 

 

 

 

  

   

 Yes No    

Did the course meet your 
expectations after reading the 
course description on the 
internet? 

 

 

 

  

   

 Yes No Don’t know   

Has this been a valuable course 
for your undergraduate studies? 

 

 

 

  

 

 

  

      

Please provide any additional 
comments (positive/negative) 
you may have regarding the 
lectures: 
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Seminar groups  

     

  Yes No    

Did you follow the seminar 
groups? 

 

 

 

 

   

 Yes No    

Did the combination lecture + 
seminar groups work well? 

 

 
 

 
   

      

Did the seminar groups 
supplement the course lectures? 

Yes No    

                     

 Yes No    

Do you feel that the students 
worked well together in the 
seminar groups?  

         

         
        

        
   

      

Other comments regarding the 
seminar groups: 

     

 

 

Reading material 

     

Did the reading material provide 
a satisfactory introduction to 
medical anthropology? 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

      

 
 

 
If three texts were 
to be removed 
from the reading 
list, which do you 
recommend we 
remove? 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Which three texts 
did you find 
particularly 
useful? 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Other comments. We appreciate any other comments you might have about the course! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Thank you! 



UNIVERSITETET I OSLO 
Sosialantropologisk institutt 

 
   

 Side 3 

 


